
System Maintenance - Saturday June 20th 

The US Courts and US Probation Office for the District of Idaho will be performing system maintenance
on Saturday June 20th. This maintenance will run from 7:00am until approximately 2:00pm. This work
will take our systems completely off the grid. This impacts our primary web sites as well as all access to
our ECF systems.  Please pardon the disruption and plan accordingly.


